
Carolyn K. Craven        December 7, 2021 
101 14th Avenue South 
Great Falls, MT 59405 

 
 

GREAT FALLS CITY COMMISSION 
 

 

TO:  Commissioner Mary Moe 
CC: Mayor Bob Kelly 

 

Congratulations on your retirement! 
 
 
Thank you for your many years of leadership in our community.  Your dedication to community service 
 
is exemplary! 
 
 
As a citizen in Great Falls, I value your vision and thoughtful reflection on the issues brought to the City  
 
Commission.  I also appreciate your time in listening to or reading public comments and respectfully  
 
responding to them. 
 
 
Best wishes for a happy retirement and lots of time with your family! 
 
 
Cordially, 
 
Carolyn K. Craven 
 
 
 

 


